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Dear Colleagues, 
 
Please see the CTA Educator article below about our union and our victory at PERB 
regarding the unfair practice charge.  
 
The CTA Educator goes out to 325,000 educators across the state who are CTA members. 
Feel free to share. 
 
Thank you always for your support and for the strength of our unity.  
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Christie  
 
Christie Diep 
President, United Faculty  
 
https://www.cta.org/educator/posts/legal-victory-holds-administrators-accountable 
 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cta.org%2Feducator%2Fposts%2Flegal-victory-holds-administrators-accountable&data=05%7C02%7Clborla%40cypresscollege.edu%7C550b337b813b4414473508dc596ac9c9%7C7b69ea2875f3494c8a21913b138337f8%7C0%7C0%7C638483562480488716%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=0gs1XwO%2F5mQWK%2Fe%2FtOw7Bbhaupke4C5zCohru4f8WWw%3D&reserved=0

